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M Brownwood/Brown County Health Department

To: Judge Paul Lilly and Brown County Commissioners

From: Lisa Dick, RDN, LD, Health Administrator, Brownwood/ Brown County Health

Department

Subject: Funding for COVID-19 Response

Date: August 19, 2021

The Brownwood/ Brown County Health Department is requesting $15,000 from Brown County to assist
in continued COVID-19 response. These funds will be used for staffing to assist in vaccine administration

and supplies to support vaccination not provided with vaccine shipments. In addition, the funding

includes allocation for construction of a petition wall to create additional office space necessitated by

the COVID -19 Response.

The needs for COVID-19 Response have unpredictable; therefore, the Health Department will use the

requested funds wisely and will request funding in the future as necessary to provide the services

required.

The distribution of cases the Health Department has responded to since early 2020:

OR

55% - City of Brownwood

9% - City of Early

4% - City of Bangs

1 % - City of Blanket

31% - Unincorporated Brown County

45% - All other than Brownwood (including Early, Bangs, Blanket,
Unincorporated)

The Health Department will also request funding from the City of Brownwood.
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